Netaji Subhash Engineeriﬁg College

Techno City, Garia, Kolkata — 700152

1-33/Estt./15/194 03.10.2019.

Notice

The College will remain closed from 4™ October, 2019 to 11" October
2019 on account of “Durga Puja”.

The college will re-open on 14.10.2019 (Monday).

Please note that authority concerned may call any faculty & staff

members during the holidays for the benefit of the college.

Wish you all “Happy Puja”.
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